
Immigration Department clarifies
rumours on Internet

     Regarding the recent rumours that there has been dispute between
Immigration officers and Police officers while Immigration officers were
performing duty in Tsim Sha Tsui, the Immigration Department stressed today
(November 19) that such rumours is totally unfounded.
 
     Officers of both departments have been upholding professionalism during
the course of duty and will continue to support and co-operate with each
other.
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